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The Planning Inspectorate

COMMENTS ON CASE (Online Version)
Please note that comments about this case need to be made within the timetable. This can be found in the notification letter sent by the

local planning authority or the start date letter. Comments submitted after the deadline may be considered invalid and returned to
sender.

Appeal Reference: APP/L1765/C/22/3300697

DETAILS OF THE CASE

Appeal Reference APP/L1765/C/22/3300697

Appeal By MR CHRISTOPHER COLLINS

Site Address Land at Shedfield Equestrian Centre
Botley Road
Shedfield
Hampshire
SO32 2HN

SENDER DETAILS

Name MS JOANNA HARVEY

Address Botley road
Shedfield
Southampton
Hampshire
SO32 2HN

ABOUT YOUR COMMENTS

In what capacity do you wish to make representations on this case?

Appellant

Agent

Interested Party / Person

Land Owner

Rule 6 (6)

What kind of representation are you making?

Final Comments

Proof of Evidence

Statement

Statement of Common Ground

Interested Party/Person Correspondence

Other
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YOUR COMMENTS ON THE CASE

I object to planning permission being granted for the works identified in the notice. As a neighbour i
have suffered from substantial noise and vibration from early in the morning, to late at night and
weekends. the vibrations are heard in the house and the properties are old and are not built to
withstand industrial activities. it has affected my mental health as it's very intrusive and loud and the
area is rural and the land is surrounded by country properties. The business is adding to further an
already busy and overused site with even more HGV's. There.s already a lot of noise from lockhams
and now its intolerable. I'm concerned that the nearby pond is suffering from pollution. I have not seen
any appraisals relating to the habitat requirements of a pond being 200 metres away from an industrial
activities. The area lends itself to encouraging all forms of wildlife with the ancient woodland which
historically has badger setts and protected bats along with many animals including owls. I wonder how
the polluted water is disposed of from the site. I believe the LPA requirements are sufficient to remedy
the breach. I believe the time limit set by the council is more than fair considering the damage it is
causing the environment and living conditions of local residents
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